
Share Your Thoughts 
About LTD
We want to hear from you! LTD’s annual community survey 
is available now through May 1 to gauge how we’re doing. 
Whether you use the buses frequently, occasionally, or hardly 
at all, we want to hear from you! Riders are encouraged to 
share their feedback and will have a chance to win a $100 gift 
card to support local businesses. The survey takes 3-5 minutes 
to complete and will be available March 28- May 1. As part of 
LTD’s health-first approach, participants can access the survey 
online to eliminate person-to-person contact. Printed surveys 
are available upon request at the Customer Service Center and 
returned there once completed. 

Take the survey: LTD.org/customer-service-survey

LTD Joins the  
Healthy Planet Challenge

LTD is excited to announce that it has joined the Federal Transit 
Administration’s (FTA) Sustainable Transit for a Healthy Planet 
Challenge. The FTA launched the challenge in response to 
President Biden’s goal to cut national greenhouse gas (GHG) 
emissions in half by 2030. LTD established an even more 
ambitious goal to reduce GHG emissions by 75% by 2030. As a 
leader in sustainable transit, LTD has joined the Health Planet 
Challenge to demonstrate its commitment to reducing emissions 

and taking care of our community. As part of the challenge, LTD 
and many transit agencies across the country are sharing their 

climate action plans and strategies, along with measurable goals to 
increase ridership and reduce GHG emissions. Public transportation has 

always been part of the solution to climate change, and we need your support. Help us meet our climate goals 
by choosing transit, walking, rolling and biking.

For more information about LTD’s sustainability initiatives, visit LTD.org/sustainability-at-ltd

Redistricting 
Process
Every ten years when federal 
population census data is 
updated, Lane Transit District’s 
seven subdistrict boundaries 
must be adjusted to reflect any 
changes. LTD has launched a 
public process in accordance 
with the guidelines set by the 
Secretary of State to establish 
new boundaries that ensure 
each subdistrict:

• Is contiguous.

• Is of equal population.

• Utilizes existing geographic or political boundaries.

• Does not divide communities of interest.

• Is connected by transportation links.

• Is consistent with the diversity, equity and inclusion and accessibility values of the Secretary of State, as 
outlined in the office’s mission, vision and values.

Visit LTD.org/redistricting to view proposed changes to LTD’s seven subdistricts. For questions, please email 
Tiffany Edwards, Intergovernmental Relations Manager, at Tiffany.Edwards@LTD.org.

MovingAhead: Preferred 
Alternatives Approved
The Eugene City Council and LTD Board of Directors 
approved the Locally Preferred Alternatives for 
MovingAhead, a partnership between the City of Eugene 
and Lane Transit District (LTD) to improve transportation 
options and increase safety along five key corridors. After 
more than 20 open houses/workshops, emails to more than 
1,000 accounts, 60 presentations/community events, 46,000 
mailings, and canvassing 500 properties along the corridors, 
the following Preferred Alternatives were approved:

• Highway 99 – Enhanced Corridor

• River Road – EmX

• Martin Luther King, Jr. Boulevard via downtown – Enhanced Corridor

• Coburg Road – Enhanced Corridor*

• 30th Avenue to Lane Community College (LCC) via downtown – No Build

*Requires additional study and community engagement

The City of Eugene and LTD will work on refining the designs for the project, which includes more community 
engagement, so that staff can continue to work towards implementing investments along these important 
streets. 

For more information about MovingAhead or to review the project materials, visit MovingAhead.org or call 
541-682-3240. Nos gustaría conocer sus opinions. Llámenos a 541-682-6100.

Planet-Friendly  
Employee Perks
Celebrate Earth Month with your employees by offering a new 
perk that helps our environment: bus passes! LTD’s Group Pass 
Program allows organizations to purchase bus passes for 100% 
of their employees or residents at a low monthly rate (billed 
quarterly). The program helps promote sustainable transit, 
alleviate parking issues and traffic congestion and is a great perk 
for organizations to offer. To learn more and enroll in the Group 
Pass Program, email Cody.Franz@LTD.org.

Community Events

Eugene Saturday Market
Saturdays beginning April 2 
10 a.m. to 4 p.m.
8th and Oak Street

Take any route to Eugene Station and take a short 
walk to the oldest open-air crafts market. Opening 
day is April 2, 2022. It’s the perfect place to shop for 
locally handmade goods and grab a bite packaged to 
go from the International Food Court.

For more information, click here.

MEGGA Hunt
Saturday, April 16 
9 a.m. to 12 p.m.
Lively Park

Take Route 11 to celebrate springtime with the 
Springfield community’s biggest annual egg hunt! In 
the Traditional Egg Hunt, kids will search for eggs in 
open, smooth-landscape fields. Different areas will 
be set up for babies and toddlers, preschoolers, and 
school-age kids.

For more information, click here.

Eugene Marathon 
Weekend
Friday, April 29 – Sunday, May 1
5th Street Market and Hayward Field

The Eugene Marathon weekend kicks off with 
the Eugene Marathon Health and Wellness Expo 
on Friday afternoon, running through Saturday 
evening, at the Graduate Hotel and 5th Street 
Market Alley. Take Routes 40, 66 or 95 to the Expo. 
It is your one-stop shop to pickup your bib and 
race materials, meet other runners, interact with 
our vendors and sponsors, and more! The races 
begin on Saturday morning with the Kids Duck 
Dash and the Eugene 5K. Sunday is the big day, 
hosting the Marathon and Half marathon races. 
Racers are encouraged to take a shuttle from one 
of the following three locations: Graduate Eugene 
(accessible by Routes 40, 66 and 95), Hutton Street 
and Kruse Way (Routes 12 and EmX), or the Valley 
River Inn (Routes 66 and 67).

For more information, click here.

Help LTD Stop Vandalism
LTD is seeing an unfortunate increase in vandalism to bus stop poles. Several poles have been reported 
missing throughout town. If you see any suspicious activity at an LTD bus stop, please report it to the Eugene 
or Springfield Police. We appreciate your assistance in keeping our community safe.
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